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Information on the condensed interim consolidated financial statements for the first half of 2017:

The operating result (EBITDA) for the first half of 2017 amounts to € 236 million, CAPEX totaled € 223 million.

The results are in line with expectations for 2017. The outlook for the financial year 2017 remains unchanged. The VGT
Group expects an EBITDA between € 420 and € 480 million and CAPEX of € 470 to € 530 million.

The publication of the condensed interim consolidated financial statements is scheduled for 15 August 2017.
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